
Saint Jo High School would like to invite you to our 2015 meet on September 26! We 
are located off Hwy 82, about 20 miles east of Gainesville, just south of the Red River. 
We will have boys and girls varsity and JV divisions. This is a small school meet 4A and 
lower so we will not have a 5K girls course. We will also be running JH divisions for 
boys and girls.  Cost is $60/team or $15/individual. JV runners are free if your bringing 
varsity. We will have plaques for 1st/2nd and medals for top 20 in each varsity division 
and 1st place plaque and top 15 individual medals for JH divisions. We will also medal 
top 10 in JV divisions. For more information contact Kyle Sivadon at 918-633-4962. 


